
Arizona Animal Welfare League Urgently Needs Dog Food
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The Arizona Animal Welfare League is making an urgent plea to the community. They have completely run out of wet dog food that they use to
help their skinny dogs put on much needed weight and their sick dogs take medicine. This food is used every day and is especially important for
dogs who have been abandoned and/ or abused to make sure they are getting proper nutrients to heal.

The Arizona Animal Welfare League is asking the community to make donations of the wet dog food, preferably chicken flavored. You can have
it delivered or drop it off to their main location at 25 N. 40th St. in Phoenix.
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